
January 2014
Happy Scrappers

Thank you Carolyn, for allowing us to invade your home. You and the 
girls (Barbara W, Ann B, and Pat) were wonderful hostesses.  The food was 
delicious.  Y’all always go beyond.  This months meeting (although late 
because of the quilt show), will be at the Groves Library, 9-230 Saturday Feb,
15th. Hosted by Lydia and Dawn.  Pot luck, so bring a dish to share.  

I know you are all working on your quilts for the show.  Due at this 
meeting were ideas for this year. If you are too pressed for time. We can do 
this next month.  Certainly though, if you have something chosen, please 
bring it so we can look at it and discuss it. 

Short and sweet. So nothing is due at this meeting. If your stressed like 
me, we all need a stiff drink about now.  I hope the weather holds up for us 
(show).

At this time the dues should all be paid, and the hostess should all be 
filled.  That information was published by email. So I'll see most of you at 
the show. 

Please check the information below, let me know if I've left out anyone 
or have something wrong.

Scrappily Yours,
PJ Broussard
2014 Hostess
Jan- Carolyn, Barbara W, Ann Bean and Pat
Feb- Lydia & Dawn
Mar- JoAnn , Linda J & Angel
April- Dry Creek
May- Gayle, Shelly, & Joan
June Linda T, Jane & Winnie
July- PJ & Helen
Aug- Cathy & Sylva
Sept- Laura, Sue & Ruby
Oct- Mickey & Anne B
Nov- Tammie & Laurell
Dec- Carol T, Barbara L & Becky


